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UNITED STATES 
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REGION I l l  
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 2 10 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

FEB 1 6 2007 

Dear Mr. Warbiany: 

We have reviewed your request to add Joseph Zlotnicki to your NRC license as an authorized 
user and found no information concerning his training and experience in removing and 
packaging industrial gauges. If Mr. Zlotnicki does not have experience in removing and 
packaging such devices at this time, you may commit to providing at least 4 hours of training 
prior to allowing him to conduct such activity unsupervised. 

Attached is Appendix N from NUREG 1556, Vol. 4 “Program-Specific Guidance About Fixed 
Gauge Licenses” which includes information typically requested by the NRC regarding such 
activity. We are in receipt of Mr. Zlotnicki’s resume; therefore, we do not need further 
information concerning his training and experience in health physics. 

Please provide this information within 30 days of receipt of this letter and refer to Control 
Number 31 5979. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 623-214-521 3. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC‘s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter 
and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s 
document system (ADAMS). The NRC’s document system is accessible from the NRC Web 
site at httD://www.nrc.aov/readinq-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room). 

Sincerely, 

H e j t h  Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 12-1 1286-01 
Docket No. 030-07490 

Attachment: NUREG 1556, Vol. 4, Appendix N 
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